

Warlingham Village Primary School's Class Newsletter



Year 4

Summer 2024

I hope you all had a lovely Easter and are ready for the final term of Year 4!

Homework

The children are expected to focus on reading, Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars as their homework. Usernames and passwords for these websites will be stuck into the front of the yellow reading journals.

Take-Away Homework

This term, the takeaway homework is based on our topics of the environment and other countries around the world. The children will need to bring their work to school on their reading day of the week beginning 15/07/24. The takeaway menu and letter will provide more information on this.

Spellings

Spellings will continue to be set on Spelling Shed. On a Monday, the children will be set 10 spellings and on a Friday they will be tested in school. The children's score will be written into the back of their reading diaries weekly. Children will have time to practise on Spelling Shed in school but please allow time at home too.

Reading

Please ensure your child brings their reading record to school, indicating the reading they have done during the week. It is important that children read to an adult on a regular basis, so please allow time to hear your child read at home and record this in their reading record. If your child has read their own books at home, please record this in the back of their reading records.

English

In English this term we will focus on the following:

- · A narrative, a balanced argument and poetry.
- Regular punctuation and grammar sessions relating to the year 4 national curriculum.
- · A range of spelling rules that link to the children's home spellings.

Wider Curriculum

(incorporating science, history, geography, art and design technology)

We will be completing two new projects this term:

- To present an awareness campaign about the biomes around the world.
- To create a stand that aims to persuade people to visit a new country.

Maths

In Maths this term we will focus on the following:

- Fractions
- Division
- Co-ordinates and translation

We will continuously be working on the recall of all times tables in preparation for the times table test in June.

PE

PE will continue to take place on **Mondays and Tuesdays**. Please ensure your child comes to school wearing their PE kit.

Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter.

If you have anything that you would like to discuss, please feel free to send me an email.

Miss Caldecourt